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Tuesday 4th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Year Six Events  

As we get ready to bid farewell to the Year Six children, we wanted to remind you about the upcoming 
events we hold for the children and their parents and carers during this term.  

Important Dates  

11th July 2023 (6pm) KS2 Production 

14th July 2023 (1.15pm) Leaver’s Celebration Assembly 

18th July 2023 (5-7pm) Leaver’s Party  

20th July 2023 Year Six Leaver’s Trip  

We hope that you and your children enjoy these events.  

KS2 Production 

Maples’ class performance of Treachery at Traitor’s Quay is taking place on Tuesday 11th July at 
6.00pm in the village hall. Parents, friends and family are invited to see the production. 

We have allocated 4 tickets per child, these will be coming home with your child tonight. If you would 
like any further tickets please contact the school office to check availability. If you do not require all 
4 tickets, please send any unwanted tickets back into school as soon as possible. 

Refreshments and a waffle will be served by the Friends of School. 

Please ensure your child is back in school for 5.30pm to get ready for the start of the production. 

Year 6 Celebration Assembly 

Our Year 6 Celebration Assembly will be held on Friday 14th July at 1.15pm. At this service we present 
awards, gifts and say goodbye as they look forward to the next stage in their educational journey. We 
welcome all Year Six parents, grandparents and friends to attend.  

Leaver’s Party 

We have arranged a leaver’s party for the Year 6 children on Tuesday 18th July, 5-7pm in the school 
grounds. We will be serving burgers or hotdogs and ice creams. We will have a variety of games and 
activities to keep the children entertained. Please complete the FORMS via this link to give consent 
and select food options Year 6 Leaver's Party  

https://forms.office.com/e/aUyukF9QWJ
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Year Six Leavers Trip  

On Thursday 20th July, the Year Six children will have their leaver’s trip to Cleethorpes. The children 
will leave school at 9.30am and travel by coach to Cleethorpes bowling alley for a game of ten pin 
bowling. They will then go to the beach to play games and get an ice-cream. Children will need a 
packed lunch, bottles of water, sun cream and a hat on this day. They will return to school for 3:00pm. 
School will fund this trip for the children, however, we ask for a contribution of £2.00 towards an ice 
cream/lolly. Please send this in cash to the school office in a named envelope. To give your child 
permission to attend this trip, please complete the FORMS using the link to give consent Year 6 
Leaver's Trip Consent 

T-Shirt Signing  

Children traditionally like to have their t-shirts signed by their friends on the last day of term. Children 
will not be permitted to have the t-shirt that they are wearing signed, so will need to bring an 
additional t-shirt and pen for signing should they wish to do this.  

As ever, if you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 
01472 851455 
  
Kind regards  
 
Nichola Allerston 
Acting Executive Headteacher 
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